
                                  Monthly Art Club Meeting 
                                           May 15, 2023 
 
Steve opens the meeting at 1:00 p.m., reminding us that our NEXT 
meeting will not be until Sept. 18th.  

 

He also reminds us to be sure to look at the watercolor pieces on the 
tables, done by Doni Murphy’s watercolor class, today during our break. 
 
Heesun Sung is our May artist of the month for our art wall here at Desert 
Vista. We might look at that, too, in the hallway before we leave. 
Denise’s work will be there in June. 
 
Daniel Ludwig has agreed to be a watercolor advisor to us when we need 
him. He will help us individually or with no more than four people, in the 
multipurpose room at Desert Vista as needed.   
 
Linda Smith will be holding a couple of workshops this summer. Steve 
will let you know more about those by email this summer. 
 
Be sure and check out our website, kept up so accurately by Paulette. 
                           suncityartclub.org 
    *Nonmembers may also subscribe to our website. 
 
The Art Show entry form and brochure are on the site. Paulette and 
Donna, with Steve’s assistance, are handling the Art Show this year.   
 
Here is Paulette’s email if you have any questions for her. 
                      paubaker@yahoo.com 
 
Joy, who manages card sales for us, is holding a card making get together 
on Wednesday mornings this month, May, in the multipurpose room at 
Desert Vista. Please feel free to join them. 

mailto:paubaker@yahoo.com


Steve Brenner, our president, is still teaching a Beginning Acrylic class, 
on Tuesdays, at 2:00 p.m., at the Pinnacle art room.  
 
There is an afternoon Acrylic pouring group at the Pinnacle on 
Wednesdays, with no teacher.  Feel free to join them. 
 
An advanced watercolor group, also with no teacher, meets Friday 
mornings in the Desert Vista multipurpose room.  If you feel your skills 
in watercolor are advanced, you are welcome to join them. 
 
A colored pencil group, all skill levels, meets every Friday 1:30 to 3:30.  
Those who were privileged to have Jeff George, our former teacher, have 
volunteered to help anyone who needs it, even if you are an absolute 
beginner. 
 
In September we think we may have a new drawing teacher, a workshop 
mixed media teacher, and that Bob O’Neill may return to us for oil 
painting once a week. 
 
Please come to the September 18th Art Meeting (first of the fall season) 
at 1:00 p.m.  We will announce all the new classes and all the exciting 
things that will be happening this year including the November 4th and 
5th Art Show at Desert Vista. 
 
 
*Attention:  The club would like to encourage you to draw, paint, or 
create a finished piece of Art THIS summer – with a “Nature” theme.  
Bring it to the September Meeting on the 16th. Place it on one of the 
tables on the left side of the room.  Paulette and Donna will judge the 
winner before the meeting is over.  A gift card for Art Supplies will be 
awarded! 
 


